
From:  

Gerson Robboy  

Email:  

uncleyascha@gmail.com  

Location:  

Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

Please prioritize safety, especially for bicyclists and pedestrians, public transportation, and street 
maintenance over freeway expansion. Please do not expand any more freeway capacity. It has been well 
known for decades that increasing the capacity increases the amount of traffic without relieving 
congestion.  
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